Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park

Nottingham

NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775
admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Wednesday 8" January 2020
Dear Parent/ Carer, .

| am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in a Year 5/6,Handball Festival.
The Festival will take place Tuesday 14 Januéry 2020 at Harvey Haddon Sports Village between 1pm-3pm.
Pupils that attend the event and will need a coat, please ensure that your child brings the appropriate
equipment: outdoor PE kits, drinks and appropriate footwear.

They will return to school at 3:30pm (possibility of being late depending on traffic).
Please return this slip to the office or class teacher by Monday 13th January 2020.
Regards,

Mr Jones
PE School Sport Specialist

Year 5/6 Handball Festival — Tuesday 14" January 2020

| give permission for to attend the Handball Festival at school on Tuesday
14th January 2020

| will collect my child from school at 3:30pm

My child can walk home alone.

Signed Parent/Carer
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Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park

Nottingham

NGS5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775
admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Wednesday 8" January 2020
Dear Parent/ Carer, "

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in a Year 5/6.Cross Country
Festival. The Festival will take place Wednesdéy 15% January 2020 at Wollaton Park between 1pm-2:30pm.
Pupils that attend the event and will need a coat, please ensure that your child brings the appropriate
equipment: outdoor PE kits, drinks and appropriate footwear.

Please return this slip to the office or class teacher by Monday 13" January 2020.

Your child will return to school before the end of the day so please collect your child as normal from the
classroom.

Regards,

Mr Jones
PE School Sport Specialist

Year 5/6 Cross Country Festival - Wednesday 15" January 2020

| give permission for to attend the Cross Country Festival at school on
Wednesday 15th January 2020

| will collect my child from school at 3:20pm -

My child can walk home alone.

Signed Parent/Carer 22>
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